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18 November 2014

The Chairman
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal, NSW

Level 8, 1 Market Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir
Special Rate Variation

Further to discussions between IPART officers and Council staff, Mrs Vicki
Sutton, Ms Susan Appleyard and Mr Robert Adamson, on Monday 17
November 2014, | wish to advise of Council's intention to apply for a special
rate variation under Section 508A of the Local Government Act 1993.

Council anticipates applying for a special rate variation of 10% (in total) for the
financial year 2015/16, with a further 10% (in total) increase for the 2016/17
financial year.

Staff were advised that additional information would be provided by IPART
regarding this variation, and | look forward to receiving same.

Yours faithfully

E e~
Craig Moffitt
GENERAL MANAGER



